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Sanger Public Library To Temporarily Close For HVAC System Replacement 

Starting January 6, 2025 

SANGER, CA - The Sanger Public Library will temporarily close starting January 6, 2025, to allow for 
the replacement of the library’s HVAC system. The project is expected to take approximately four 
months. Efforts are underway to complete the work as efficiently as possible, and the library may 
reopen sooner if progress allows. 

Alternate Service Locations 

During the temporary closure, patrons are encouraged to visit nearby branches to continue accessing 
library services. For those who use the library's "holds" feature, reserved items will automatically be 
sent to the Sunnyside Branch Library for pickup. However, patrons may also choose an alternate 
pickup location through the library's website.  

Nearest Public Library Locations to the Sanger Public Library: 

Sunnyside Public Library: 5566 E Kings Canyon Rd, Fresno, CA 93727 

Fowler Public Library: 306 S 7th St, Fowler, CA 93625 

Both locations offer complete library services, including book checkouts, computer access, and a 
variety of programs for all ages. In addition, the Fresno County Public Library's digital collection 
remains available through the Libby app, offering eBooks, audiobooks, and other digital resources 
accessible from anywhere at any time.  

About the Project: 

Fresno County’s Internal Services Department is facilitating the HVAC system replacement project, 
which is part of a broader initiative to improve library facilities across the county and ensure local 
branches continue to meet the evolving needs of their communities. 
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